
 
      

ACTION 
 
 
TITLE: Acknowledge Receipt of the Certification of  

the 2018 School Board Election for the Special 
School District of Fort Smith 

 
DATE:     June 12, 2018 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Doug Brubaker, Ph.D. 
     Superintendent 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:    
 
Results of the 2018 School Board Election for the Special School District of Fort Smith (Fort 
Smith Public Schools) were certified on June 1 by the Sebastian County Board of Election 
Commissioners. This year, the ballot included a question to approve a 5.558 mill increase for a 
total of 42.058 mills.  
 
A copy of the signed original certification is attached as a separate document in the electronic 
agenda.  
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 
The administration recommends that the Board acknowledge receipt of the certification of the 
election. If the Board agrees, the motion would read: 
 
Move to acknowledge receipt of the certification of the May 22, 2018 School Board Election for 
the Special School District of Fort Smith.    


